
Vol. 1 ISSUE   2 October, 2010 

    DOMINICA SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION 

             A  MONTHLY PUBLICATION 

   THIS ISUZU IS THE  FIRST OF 4   

 TRUCKS  TO ARRIVE 

Our week of activities has 

come and gone. 

This year’s  theme was, 
OUR ENVIRONMENT, OUR 

RESPONSIBILITY: REDUCE, 

REUSE, RECYCLE.  

Thanks to all staff for 

their effort in making 

this year’s activities a 

success. 

Your dedication to this 

theme is reflected in the 

work you do every day to 

keep Dominica clean and 

green. 

       GM’s  

  CORNER 

       General Manager                                         

Ms.  Julia  La Ronde 

 During the week, the 

Corporation  held a 

programme on DBS  

radio to  discuss, THE 

VALUE OF THE SOLID 

WASTE WORKER. 

You are very important 

to national develop-

ment. You help protect 

our citizens from 

health risks . Your job 

is important. Continue 

to take pride in it 

WASH YOUR   HANDS      

BEFORE  EATING! 

I  WOULD  LIKE TO 

THANK ALL STAFF FOR 

MAKING  THIS   YEAR’S 

WEEK OF ACTIVITIES  A 

SUCCESS. 

The   Corporation received 4 trucks  

which were ordered  to ensure a 

timely and more efficient collection 

service. The first truck arrived in 

late September, 2010. 

In all two ( 2) Isuzus and two (2) 

Mitsubishi Fusos have arrived on 

island. The first truck was assigned 

to Daryl Esprit and his crew, to ser-

vice the Roseau, Wall House and 

Castle Comfort area.  

Each truck will be assigned to a 

particular driver and crew who will 

be responsible to clean and refuel 

their trucks after work. 

Each trucks has a 10 cubic yard ca-

pacity.   DRIVE CAREFULLY! 



    DOMINICA SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

The Office:  Tel: 4498168  Cell: 6168168 

Email: dswmc@cwdom.dm 

Fax: 4498173 

 A number of  staff have received their  over-

alls. From all reports they fit comfortably. 

Each  Collection, Landfill and Garage staff 

will receive  3 overalls each. A total of   222, 

two hundred and twenty two ovalls. 

All staff have received a pair of shoes and  

two polo shirts each. 

Have some patience, the  trousers  will  arrive  

soon. 

     REMEMBER, WEAR YOUR     

           PROTECTIVE GEAR. 

  MORE PROTECTIVE CLOTHING  

    A WELL EQUIPPED WORKER.  

PART OF THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH ’S 

ADDRESS AT THE LAUNCHING OF OUR 

WEEK OF ACTIVITIES: Oct. 11th to 17th. 

 The time has come for the DSWMC to 

become more entrepreneurial  in its 

operations and thus reducing the de-

pendence on Central Government. 

From a human development stand-

point, the time has now come, when 

we must look at our employees in a 

different light. The staff must be 

looked at with dignity and people 

must understand that they are playing 

a vital role in our society. 

Firstly, they must be better paid.     

Secondly, they must be well equipped. 

Thirdly, they must be well supervised, 

so that they do their work profession-

ally……….... 

They must be proud members of  the 

solid waste staff, together with      

managers….all one solid profitable 

Corporation, performing their duties 

with dignity and pride.  

I THANK YOU! 

         HONOURABLE   JULIUS TIMOTHY 


